
Exhibit B

Website Development
Terrebonne Sanitary District is seeking to develop a website. Below is a recommendation from Special District Association of Oregon (SDAO). 
[bookmark: _GoBack]SDAO promotes StreamLine web platform that is specially oriented towards special districts’ website development. Plans start at $60/month. Below are links for additional details and StreamLine’s checklist for moving forward. 
https://www.getstreamline.com/streamline-features
https://www.sdao.com/streamline
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New Website Checklist

1. Get a 20-minute demo

We will walk you through how Streamline works, and give you a chance to try it out.

2. Activate your subscription

A quick signature to confirm your district information and you're ready for training!

3. 1-hour training

No experience necessary! Anyone on your team who will use the site can join, too.

4. Content migration

Streamline will bring over all of your content and domain from your old website and build your new website. This usually takes about 2 weeks.

5. Go live call!

Once your new site is all set up, we will meet with you to officially launch your new website!

Your new Streamline site can be up and running in 2 weeks, with only 2-hours of your time needed.




